

# Behavioral Health and Campus Wellness Committee Meeting Minutes

Date of Meeting: February 12, 2015 1:30pm – 3:00 pm

CO-CHAIRs: Brian Stockert & Lori Meyers

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jim Coil, Jayne Conway, Mark DiMaggio, Lisa Filice, Anna Hilton, Apolinar Mariscal

MEMBERS ABSENT: Ralph Baker, Jack Kahn, Jonathan Smith, Sherry Titus, Tom Ventimiglia

**Guest:** Connie Sterling

## I. Approval of Draft Minutes – 12/11/14

MSC- (Filice/DiMaggio) The minutes for December 11, 2014 were approved and accepted into the record with corrections.

#### II. Welcome - Jim Coil/Adjunct Behavioral Health Counselor - Stockert

Dean Stockert introduced Jim Coil, a new member to the Behavioral Health and Campus Wellness Committee. Lori Meyers expressed her appreciation on having Jim and Ian Aman on board as the Behavioral Health Counselors seeing students.

### III. Behavioral Health Counselor Program Update - Stockert

Dean Stockert reported that the Mental Health Counselor Program is now referred to as Behavioral Health Counseling Services. The focus is helping students with their behavioral health. Students will be offered short-term assistance as well as referrals to on-campus and off-campus resources. The Behavioral Health Counselors will work closely with other groups on campus which include Campus Police, Student Affairs and Health Services. The goal is to eventually expand the services to include one full-time coordinator and a bilingual clinician.

# IV. Behavioral Health Counseling Website - Meyers

Lori reported that she and Apolinar met with V.P. Gonzales, Dean Stockert and Jim Coil to review the website. Recommendations were made and revisions completed. Lori and Apolinar reviewed the website with the committee members and feedback was provided. Apolinar will update the website to be ready to go live the week of February 23, 2015. V.P. Gonzales will send a campus-wide email notifying everyone of the launch of the Behavioral Health Counseling Services website.

MSC – (Conway/Filice) A motion was made to accept the BHCS website with the suggested revisions to be launched the week of February 23, 2015. 8 ayes 0 nays 0 abstentions

On behalf of the committee, Lori acknowledged Apolinar for all his hard work on the website and presented him with a token of appreciation.

#### V. Announcements

Lori reviewed a list of Active Minds events and distributed a flyer to everyone for posting.

# VI. Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 3:00pm